@ COLORADO
. W Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

September 21, 2020

Joseph M. O’Dea

Mann Lake Holdings, LLC

2027 W. Colfax Avenue

Denver, Co 80204

Re: M & G Pit, Permit No. M-1986-079, Financial Warranty Reduction Approval, Revision No. SR-5
Mr. O’'Dea:

On September 21, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved your request for a
Financial Warranty Reduction to $31,403. This is a reduction of $211,897. This decision reduces the
amount of the financial warranty, and does not approve any release of reclamation responsibility for the
tasks associated with this request.

Please provide a rider to the current Financial Warranty, or submit a new Financial Warranty reflecting
this reduction. If you wish to submit a different type of Financial Warranty, please contact our office for
the applicable form.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist

cc: Jared Ebert; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety

ec: Andrew Blackford, Mann Lake Holdings, LLC, ablackford@ceiconstructors.com
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